To Whom It May Concern:
Over the past several decades, Harley Davidson enthusiasts have converged to the Myrtle Beach area. This gathering, known as the Myrtle Beach spring rally, always occurs around the middle of May. They would renew old acquaintances, meet new friends and in general, mingle and be themselves. Now the city of Myrtle Beach, which I will refer to as the “city”, is trying to eliminate this gathering of Harley Davidson enthusiasts by enacting ordinances that defy the laws of the state of South Carolina. We as Harley Davidson enthusiasts feel this is very socialistic behavior!
The Myrtle Beach Spring rally has grown over the past years with the increased interest in motorcycle riding. With this increase there are some, shall I say, “bad apples”. Thus the people of the “city” recognized this as a threat to their safety. They have overlooked all the good the various motorcycle organizations have done over the years for their community.
These “bad apples” have caused a small percentage of the population of the “city” to coerce the “city” government into changing and enacting new ordinances. This small percentage of people from the “city”, now along with the government of the “city”, want to end this several decade long gathering of Harley Davidson enthusiasts. We feel this is pure and blatant DISCRIMINATION! The “city” has launched a national campaign to spread lies about the Myrtle Beach rallies.  First off, the rallies are NOT CANCELLED! They, the “city”, do not even sponsor the rallies. You can read these lies at their site. It is www.myrtlebeachbikerinfo.com. I would explain to you about all the lies, but it would be very long. For the truth about all of this, go to the web site www.ibiker.org. 
We as Harley Davidson enthusiasts are organizing a monetary boycott of the “city”. This boycott consists of not fraternizing any businesses within the “city”. This is our response, along with lawsuits filed in court, to this discriminatory practices being conducted by the “city”.
I am writing this letter to ask your organization and your family, friends and coworkers to assist us, the Harley Davidson enthusiasts, with this boycott. We are attempting to contact as many organizations who have functions or plan on having functions within the “city” to assist us.  We do not want to see what is happening to the Harley Davidson enthusiasts to happen to other organizations. This DISCRIMINATORY practice has to stop!  We, as free people of this great nation, have the liberty and power to change these DISCRIMINATORY practices being carried out by the governing body of the “city”.
This boycott, we feel, is the most effective way to perform our task to have the “city” change their DISCRIMINATORY ordinances. This boycott will also inform the government of the “city” that this type of DISCRIMINATION will not be tolerated against any organization in the future!
To read the latest news about this activity, visit www.ibiker.org. 
Respectively,

Keith

A Harley Davidson enthusiast
Pacplscustomsportster@Verizon.net

